
 

 

 

Earlier this year Watson Associates celebrated 25 years in business, and many of you left 

amazing messages of support for which I am very grateful. 

A year ago, City & Guilds notified us as one of its approved centres that it would no longer be 

delivering spectator safety qualifications. While we are working to enable existing 

candidates to complete their qualifications, we have decided that this marks a good time for 

us to stop offering this training and take the business in an exciting new direction.  

We will now focus on other parts of our service, continuing to deliver our innovative online 

steward training course and in house training for SAGs. We are also taking this opportunity 

to expand our stadium safety management consultancy. 

Thank you for your business and support over the years and I look forward to working with 

you again. 


